
Contact: Eric  Mayne

Statement: GHG Performance Report/Trends Report

December 16, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC strongly supports a single, comprehensive national program

to limit GHG emissions and fuel economy, and remains in full compliance with the applicable regulations. We have

made significant strides – often exceeding industry averages – in improving the performance of those types of

vehicles most preferred by our customers.** And we continue to invest in relevant and effective technologies as we

maintain our commitment to developing and producing vehicles that are increasingly fuel-efficient and compliant.

** See PDF link on this page
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


